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| agree with most of the information in this Bill. But | do not agree with the new gun laws. As a
farmer we need to have our guns to protect our lively hood. Weather it's protecting livestock form
feral animals or cropping from the feral pigs ripping it all up. Our farms are no different to use going
to Parliament to make these decisions and earn your money. Only different is that the the money we
put into our frames comes from our hard work. Decisions you make dose not affect you it affects the
tax payer lively hood who pays your wages. We hear that a farmer dose not need so many guns.

We for a fact, a farmer only has what he needs. Each gun is designed to do a different job. A 22 is
good for close shoots and small animals that are injured. 243 is a large animal that is a long distance
away. 357 is a large animals that is close and the impact of the bull drop the animal on the spot
saving your life from a charging clean skin bull wanting to kill you. Farmer don't agree whit the
current laws, but majority abide by it do the right thing. Changing is not help only punishment for
the miner few that stuff it up. Farmer in Australia is the back bone of the country, some where

along the line all business in the city's has some contact with a framer that spends there money with
them





